
 
Greetings Families! 

Week of June 15th – June 19th    

This week we’ve been talking about Paris, France.  We 
read a book that told us all about what it was like in Paris 
called This is Paris, and we read two books about a little 
girl from Paris named Madeline.  We also took a virtual 
tour of the Louvre. 
https://www.youvisit.com/tour/louvremuseum  

 

      
 
For music, we learned the French song, “Frѐre Jacques,” 
and we learned what it means in English. 

 

On Monday, we had the amazing opportunity to meet 
Moana!  She told us the story of her adventures, and even 
danced with us.  It was a great time! 

 

 

 

We also created artwork for our dads this week in 
preparation for Father’s Day on Sunday!  We really hope 
our dads enjoy their art from us! 

 

As usual, we were very busy during our morning work 
period this week.  This time has been so productive for 
us!  We are gaining so many new skills from the work we 
choose to do during this time. 

 

It has been such a wonderful week in our class, and we 
are looking forward to what lies ahead this summer.  
Have a great weekend! 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Sein  

https://www.youvisit.com/tour/louvremuseum

